
 

 

LOAN SLIDE COLLECTION  

 
The Society's loan collection of 35 mm slides has recently been updated to include material from 

the 1978 testing, and is now available, together with a set of descriptive notes. Please apply to Mr 

John Auton, Church Croft, 31 Heron Street, Rugeley, Staffs WS15 2DZ (tel: 088 9478430). The 

loan set is available free to members save for the cost of postage, and is intended particularly as 
an aid to those giving talks on the Shroud. 

 

 
SHROUD LECTURERS  

 

We are most grateful to all those who do such splendid work giving talks on Shroud topics, and 
would like to maintain a list of such members, in order to keep them up-to-date with events in 

between Newsletters. The General Secretary, Susan Black, would welcome your letters. 

 

 

RECORDED LECTURES  

 

Whenever possible, the Society's lectures are tape-recorded, and in order to save the cost 

of professional recording, Mr Rodney Hoare is kindly providing this service from his own 

resources. Those members who have missed the two most recent lectures, and would like 

to borrow a recording, should contact Rodney at Hall Cottage, Old Road, Ruddington, 

Nottingham NG11 6NF. 

 


